
 

Certificate of Appreciation 

PRESENTED TO 

Dr. George Heflich 

The Mayor and Council recognizes the dedication and long hours of hard work that 

Dr. Heflich devoted to the Bradley Beach Shade Tree Commission. This 

conscientious, volunteer spirit provided tremendous support to our Municipal 

Officials, Borough Employees, and to our residents and will always be appreciated.  

 

Awarded this 25th  of January, 2023 

 

 _____________________   ______________________ 

   Mayor   Shade Tree Council Liaison 

   


